
 
 
For Immediate Release 
Friday, October 11, 2024 
 
 
The East Clinton Street Branch Library, 
located at 1929 Clinton in Buffalo, is closed 
today, Friday, October 11, due to damage to 
the building caused by a car accident.  
 
 
The Library System will keep media updated 
regarding the reopening. 
 
 
 
 
Information:   
Joy Testa Cinquino, 716-858-7182 
testaj@buffalolib.org  
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